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SCHOOL WIDE INFORMATIONSCHOOL WIDE INFORMATION

MEET OUR OFFICE AMBASSADORS
Each day at Lunch, we have Grade
8 student Office Ambassadors
helping in the office. They answer
phones, make announcements, and
support Mrs. Stevenson. Please be
patient as they learn this
important role!

Kelson, Max, James, Savannah, Sadie, and Ellie



Our annual Terry Fox Walk will be on
Monday Sept 16 in the morning. Please
dress appropriately for the cool weather!   

TERRY FOX

We are asking students to bring in a
toonie for Terry. Every $2 gets students
entered into a draw for a chance to “Pie
a Teacher." Donations will be sent to the
Terry Fox Foundation.  

TOONIES FOR TERRY



Barnhill Memorial School requires all members to meet
acceptable standards of dress and grooming. These

guidelines include neat, clean, and school appropriate
clothing. As per Policy 703 (Positive Learning and
Working Environment). This is to promote a positive

school community.

Please see the attached letter for further details.

APPROPRIATE DRESS
FOR SCHOOL



Our first dance will be on 
Thursday, Sept 19th from 6:30 - 8:30

The cost is $5 at the door

Pizza and Canteen Items available for
purchase!

 
Our Electronics Policy will continue to be

implemented at this event. The office phone
will be available for student use. 

WELCOME BACK
DANCE



Hot Lunch is on Friday and is available to pre-order on
Cashless Schools for $2.50 a slice. Please order by
midnight on Sunday for Friday, September 20th.

Canteens are located in the lunchroom and on the top
floor by the balcony every Friday! Items are $1 or $2.

HOT LUNCH &
CANTEEN



Barnhill’s annual craft sale will be held on
December 7th at 8am - 1pm.

If you are interested in being a vendor, tables
are $15 or $25 for two tables.

Set up for the sale will be December 7th at
7am - 8am.

Contact Mrs.Muise if you are interested at
liza.muise@nbed.nb.ca

VENDORS WANTED!



ATHLETICSATHLETICS

Monday Sept 16 - Girls’Away Game @ Samuel de Champlain. 
                       Be at the SDC field by 3:30. 
                     - Boys’ practice from 3:00-4:15

Tuesday Sept 17 - Boys’ Home Game vs Samuel de Champlain
Wednesday Sept 18 - Girls’Practice 3:00 - 4:15

The fee to play soccer is $20 and must be paid on 
Cashless schools.

SOCCER



CROSS
COUNTRY

Practice: 
Monday Sept 16th and Tuesday
Sept 17th 
3-4pm at the school. 
We will all meet at the gym.

Race Day
Thursday, Sept 19th 3:30pm
Location: Wolastoq park 

All are welcome to participate in
meets and practices as long as $10
fee is paid on Cashless schools.



Intramurals have started!
Listen to the announcements for what grade
level and activity is being offered each day. 
There is a maximum of 30 people that can
participate. This is first come, first served.

INTRAMURALS



EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR

Grade 7 & 8 SRC will meet Tuesday at the
beginning of Lunch in the SRC room. Forms must
be returned to Ms. Dennis to attend the meeting.

Grade 6 students looking to be Class
Representatives for SRC, please meet in Ms.
Dennis’Room 30 on Monday at Lunch. Bring your
lunch!

SRC



We are looking for Recycle Ambassadors to join our
Barnhill Green Team. If you are interested sign up
on the sheet outside Ms. Vanderbeck’s office. 

GREEN TEAM

Mrs. Muise is looking for some students to help take care
of the guiena pigs this year. Please see Mrs. Muise if

you are interested!

GUINEA PIG HELPERS



Tuesday and Thursdays at Lunch in Room 38.
Did you miss a class? Are you worried about an
assignment? Come to Mrs. Muise’s Study Hall!

STUDY HALL

Our librarian, Mrs. Kirkbride, is hosting Books and
Board Games on Thursdays at Lunch in the Learning

Commons. Come and read or play!

BOOKS & BOARD GAMES



diversity lunch club
Thursday at lunch join Ms. Seales, Mme. Kingne and Mme. Lamprea in
room 32 to celebrate the  various  cultures represented at our school.



STAFF SPOTLIGHTSTAFF SPOTLIGHT





Our Parent/School Support Committee meeting
will be on September 23rd from 6:00-7:00. 

ON THE HORIZONON THE HORIZON



Monday’s at lunch starting October 7th with
Mme. Lise in her classroom. 

CAFE FRANCAIS

Mme.Lise will be offering math help after
school for Grades 6 and 7.
Starting October 7th every Thursday from 3-
4pm.

GRADE 6&7 MATH HELP


